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Up, Up and Away; JetBlue Management 
Again Ups its Bid for Spirit: Now $3.7 BILLION

JetBlue management yesterday once 
again upped its bid to $3.7 BILLION to 
merge with Spirit Airlines. This is 
approximately 68% more that the Frontier 
offer. You read that right, yes, 68% more. 


JetBlue management is totally obsessed 
with merging with Spirit, and it appears 
no price is too high. 


Management previously cut the summer flight schedule by about 10 percent due to 
staffing concerns. JetBlue could be investing much more in its people to retain workers that 
we need and attract new workers, which we also need.  But, it seems management is more 
concerned with merging with Spirit, even as many economists predict a slowing economy 
due to rising interest rates to battle inflation.


The tough questions are: (1) Could this money be utilized more wisely? (2) Is the total 
obsession with merging with Spirit good for us?


Management has claimed it will divest routes in the Northeast and gates in FLL. Without a 
union contract to protect our interests in a merger, we are certainly at risk and that needs to 
be fixed as soon as possible.


Sign your union card today, so we can gain the right to vote in a union election.



